MEMBERS AND VISITORS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND THE MEETING OF

## Progressive Episcopalians of Pittsburgh

February 11, 2013, at 7 PM

Shoemaker Room

Calvary Episcopal Church 315 Shady Avenue Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

**GUEST SPEAKER** 



## The Rev. Dr. Philip Wainwright

Associate Priest, St. Andrew's, Highland Park, and Campus Chaplain, University of Pittsburgh

## "Flavors and Tenets of Episcopal Church Conservatives"

Progressive Episcopalians easily fall into the habit of thinking of their conservative brothers and sisters as a single, coherent group. Conservatives, however, are more discriminating, making distinctions among themselves. If progressives want to conduct meaningful dialogue with church conservatives, it will be useful to understand both the differences and commonalities among them. The Rev. Dr. Philip Wainwright, a self-described conservative, will help his listeners distinguish one conservative group from another.

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: info@progressiveepiscopalians.org

